
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Tsiothohrhkó:wa/January 18, 2022 

MCA OFFICES CONTINUE TO BE OPEN TO COMMUNITY 

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne would like to inform the community that our offices will 

continue to be open to community members by appointment only.  

MCA offices have had limited public access since January 3, 2022, due to the rising COVID-19 cases 

and presence of the Omicron variant in our community and surrounding areas.  

To access any MCA public offices or health facilities, community members will be required to 

schedule an appointment with that program/service.   

MCA will reassess the situation on January 31, 2022 on the necessity of this measure, and will 

advise the community on any changes in this policy. 

MCA encourages community members who haven’t received their first, second, or third dose of the 

COVID-19 vaccine, to contact the Community Health Program at 613-575-2341 ext. 3220 and 

schedule your appointment.  


